[bookmark: _GoBack]EA Officers are actively gathering information about which schools and pre-schools are open for the children of key workers.
We want to assist key workers with finding a school or pre-school in a suitable location, if their usual school/pre-school is not open.
If your usual school/pre-school is not open, please submit a placement request using the link below. 
https://www.eani.org.uk/key-workers
If you are a key worker and need to speak with one of our officers please phone the EA COVID-19 line 028 38368186 and select option 1.

